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Date:   April 12, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 & District Services 
   
Subject:  Recommendation for Policy KBB School-Sponsored Information   
  
 
During the BOE Study Session of April 11, 2022, I led a discussion regarding Policy 
KBB which dates back to 1988.  It is a one sentence policy that appears to state the 
obvious:  
  

Publications prepared by individual elementary and secondary schools 
shall serve to inform students and parents about the activities of the 
school.   

  
After a BOE review of the preceding policy, Policy KA Public Relations Programs, a 
consensus evolved to remove Policy KBB. 
  
Please include this topic as an agenda item for the Committee of the Whole meeting of 
April 18, 2022.  


